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April 13, 2010

Thomas M. Eeg

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works

City of Racine

730 Washington Ave

Racine, Wl 53403

Dear Mr, Eeg,

Thank you again for the continuing efforts you have put forth to address our safety concerns

related to the Civic Center Parking Ramp. As you are aware many of our associates utilize that facility on
a daily basis and unfortunately some have been victims of vandalism and theft.

During our most recent discussion you advised that the city would be installing an lP based

camera surveillance system at the parking ramp in the near future. lt was obvious to me after speaking
with you and the vendor Century Security and Communications, that budgetary considerations place

limitations on the scope of the project. This is not to infer that the system as is would not be adequate,
however as it relates to safety and security more is usually better.

ln that vein Johnson Financial Group would like to continue its efforts in supporting the
community by contributing funding for an additional six lP based cameras to enhance the Civic Center
system.

Please let me know if this proposal is acceptable to the City of Racine. lf you have any further
questions do not hesitate to call.

Very t¡uly yours,

OHNSON
ANCIAL GROUP.
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Vice President - lnvestigation and Bank Security

Johnson Financial Group

johnsonbank.com
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